
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee, 
 
I would like to voice my objection to Senate Bill 945 as it violates the 2

nd
 Amendment to our Constitution, 

to wit….”the right of the people to keep and bear arms shall not be infringed.” This bill definitely infringes 
on my rights on how to keep arms in my possession and could prohibit my future ownership of same in 
the future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rod Allison  
1053 Meadowridge St NE, Keizer, OR 97303 
 


